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Subject: Excalibur PMC Board Report 

Excalibur Quarterly Report for March 2006

Items of note

No new committers.
No new PMC members.
No new releases. 

The majority of work in Excalibur lately has been with various small bug fixes and updating the build to support Maven 2. There is interest in putting 
together a release within the next quarter. Otherwise, things are quiet (very quiet).

best regards,

J Aaron Farr on behalf of the Excalibur PMC
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